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The job of our HOA Board is to set 
guidelines. Our management company, 
AZCMS, has the job of enforcing the 
guidelines. If you have a concern or 
question, or see that something needs 
attention in one of our common areas, 
please contact AZCMS at 480- 
355-1190.

Your neighbors would appreciate your 
efforts to keep your dog(s)' barking to a 
minimum when they are out in your 
yard, especially in the early mornings or 
for extended periods at night. This not 
only creates a disturbance for them, 
but can put your pets at risk if left 
unsupervised outside as there are 
many wildlife predators that live among 
us posing a threat to their well-being 
and safety.

Any resident who owns a recreational 
vehicle or trailer that they would like to 
park in front of their home on a 
temporary/overnight basis for loading 
and unloading should contact AZCMS 
to notify them of your plans. They will 
be happy to give you a waiver. They 
can be reached at 480-355-1190. 
Please make sure that any such 
vehicles are not parked on nor block 
the sidewalk or the trash collectors' 
ability to reach garbage cans! Thank 
you. 

There will be no monthly HOA Board 
meeting this month as things are 
running smoothly, and there is no new 
business to report. FALSE
Shea Homes has finally completed their 
sewer connection through Montevista 
and will no longer be tearing up 
Montgomery!!! APRIL FOOL'S! 
For years Montevista was recognized 
by Toll Brothers for being their 
premiere destination community in 
Arizona. As a result, they purchased 
one of our models for their employees 
to vacation throughout the year with a 
wait list at times over a year long! 
TRUE

April Fool's True or False
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Trash Talk
Look What You've Been Missing!
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April Fun For Everyone
Recipe of the Month 

April Fool's True or False

RemindersWhat's Up Montevista! 





TRASH TALK 
BULK TRASH PICKUP



TRASH TALK 
BULK TRASH PLACEMENT



Next HOA Board 
Meeting:

Thursday, April 
18th 

at 6:00 pm 
via Zoom



Look What You've Been 
Missing! 

Montevista's Third Annual Pickleball Open was once again a huge 
success ~ just look at all of those smiling faces! If you would like to 
be part of this fun in the future, please contact Lauren Polak at 
602-421-4589 or lpolak0125@gmail.com for more information. We 
have groups that play according to skill level almost every day of the 
week. If you are new to the sport, we have information on where 
you can get a few free lessons or join an indoor beginner's league as 
temperatures warm up. It's a good bet you will find Lauren on the 
courts every Tuesday, Friday and Sunday where she, along with 
many fellow pickleball peeps, can help determine your skill level, 
answer any questions and give out helpful information on 
equipment and other aspects of the game. So, don't be shy, come 
out and say hi!!!



28325 N. Tatum Blvd - Cave Creek, AZ 
(480) 597-6965

Large selection of prepared food made in house daily. 
Meatball Parmesan, Baked Spaghetti, Chicken 
Parmesan, Mac & Cheese, Beef Stroganoff, Twice Baked 
Potatoes, and Sausages. Large selection of salads and 
dips.

A memorable meal awaits you at New York Butcher 
Shoppe. Join us for lunch or dinner today!



Lost & Found Tips for Pet Lovers





April Fun for Everyone





Not Your Average Bug





Recipe of the Month
April Fool's Meatloaf Cake 

DIRECTIONS:INGREDIENTS:


